
 
 

 

 

TO:  Board of Education 

    

FROM: Anne Giarrante      
 

RE:  New Policy Recommendation  

 

DATE:  February 9, 2015 

 

The following policies have been reviewed by the District #304 Policy Committee and come 

now to the Board of Education for review and comment. 

 

1. Care of Students with Chronic Health Conditions  

Policy 5335 (New) 

  

This is a new policy from NEOLA. Policy 5335 comes as a recommendation from the 

Association of School Nurses. The language of this policy is reflective of our current 

practices.  

 

This policy does not align directly to Illinois School Code, therefore it is not required 

by law.  
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